CPA/GRO Sample Letter to Indepdent School District-3-23-2012
<<GRO/CPA Agency Letterhead>>
<<Date>>
<<Name of School District>> Independent School District
Attn: School Registrar

<<Address>>
<<City,  State>>
<< Phone Number>>
<<Fax number>>
Dear School Official, 

The purpose of this letter is to notify you that <<Name of Child>>, DOB: <<Date of Birth>>, is in the conservatorship of the Texas Department of Family and Protective Services (DFPS) and has been placed under the care and supervision of <<Name of CPA>> child placing agency. The child was placed in <<a foster home or GRO>> and resides at <<Name and Address of home or GRO >>, which is located in your school district.  We are notifying you per our contract with DFPS and Texas Education Code Section 29.012.
Please note that the child will be referred to your school district for enrollment and for any needed assessments or evaluations.  If your school district has a pre-kindergarten program and the child is less than five years of age, the child will be eligible for that program under Texas Education Code Section 29.153 (b).  
Please do not hesitate to contact me if I can be of further assistance at the following phone number <<Phone Number of Representative>> or email address <<[Email Address of Representative>>].

Sincerely, 

<<Name of Representative of CPA or GRO>>
<<Name of CPA or GRO>>
<<Title of Representative>>
